
   

 

 

   28 Sivan, 5775 June 15, 2015  Dear Rabbi / Shul Administrator,  We are writing to offer you and your kehillah a documentary in the highly successful Yizkereim series.  The Yizkereim programs have been shown in 250 venues around the globe to great acclaim.  
Shanghai Miracle is a poignant documentary that tells the inspirational story of the hundreds of Yeshiva students who escaped to Shanghai, China and lived to rebuild Torah throughout the world. The much acclaimed documentary will be shown in community shuls across the globe during the Three Weeks period.  For preview of the film click here: Shanghai Miracle Preview  To register, RSVP as soon as possible by clicking on the link below:  Registration Form -- or by completing the attached registration form and then emailing it to info@yizkereim.com or faxing it to 718-732-1130. For additional questions, please call Mrs. Leah Sugarman at 845-356-2961 ext. 4321. Once you have registered, we will send you the DVD and links to collateral material, including fill-in posters and fliers to advertise the event. It is recommended that you preview the program which is approximately 45 minutes long. It is essential to test your equipment in advance of the showing.  May the merit of our collective remembrance of the Kedoshim bring yeshuos v'nechamos to Klal Yisroel and the geulah b'mheira b'yameinu.  Sincerely, 

 Dr. Joseph Geliebter       
Director, Rabbi Leib Geliebter     
Memorial Foundation/Yizkereim 

 


